
From: Michael Baraitser 

Sent: 30 November 2023 18:49 

To: Daren Zuk 

Subject: New Gates  

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and 
may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to 
take action or for you to verify your password etc. 
 
I support the replacement of the Primrose Hill park gates Marion Baraitser 


